CITY OF DALLAS
TEXAS

POLICE DEPARTMEN

January 30, 1968

Mr, BEmory L. Brown, Jr.
Route 4, Box 82

Farmingdale, New Jersey Q7727
Dear Mr. Brown:

In reference to your recent letter concerning the assassination

of President Kennedy, I believe that the Warren Commission Report
is factual and complete,

I have nothing to add to the study conducted by the Warren
Commission.
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